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Thursday 31
st
 January 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As I am sure you will have realised it is not long now until Mrs. Wainwright will be leaving us to 

take her maternity leave.  She will begin this leave at the end of this half term on Friday 15
th

 

February.  I am pleased to let you know that Miss. Hornshaw will be joining our team and 

teaching the Butterflies class whilst Mrs Wainwright is away.  Miss. Hornshaw is familiar with 

the school and has worked with the team in the past.  She is very excited to be coming to 

Northfield and I know the children will get the very best experiences with her.  However, due to 

prior commitments and the timing of the maternity leave starting, Miss. Hornshaw will not be able 

to join us for the first three weeks of the half term and will start with us on Monday 18
th

 March.  

To ensure consistency and continuity for the children I will be teaching the Butterflies during that 

short time along with Mrs. Anderson and Mrs. Raines.  

 

Miss. Hornshaw will be making some visits into school before she takes up her post so both her 

and the children will be able to get to know each other before she starts.  As you will have seen 

from the school calendar we are holding ‘Parents/Carers Evenings’ on Monday 11
th

 February and 

Wednesday 13
th

 February, which is an opportunity for you to meet with class teachers to discuss 

your child’s progress. (Further information will be sent out about this week).  We are hoping 

Miss. Hornshaw will be able to join Mrs. Wainwright for these meetings which will offer 

parents/carers of the children in the Butterflies class an opportunity to meet her and of course wish 

Mrs. Wainwright well for her maternity leave!   

 

We are all very excited about the impending arrival of ‘Baby Wainwright’ and wish both Mr. and 

Mrs. Wainwright our very best wishes for the future.  I will of course let you all know any further 

news whist Mrs. Wainwright is on maternity leave. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any questions or queries please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Sam Woolhouse  

Headteacher 
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